
 

 

New Lodge Nursery 
 

 

 

 

 
23rd June 2023 

 

Newsletter 13 

Parent Notices 

028 90743073 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

12:00pm finish 

 

The children will finish school at 

12:00pm on  

Friday 30th June. 

Dinners will be served for all children. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

End of year party! 

We will be having our end of year 

party on Tuesday 27th June. 

We will watch Mr Hullabaloo’s 

summer show and then have a 

Teddy Bear’s picnic party!  

 

Bring in your teddy bear from 

home. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Story bags 

Please return all story bags to 

nursery! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Free school meals & uniform 

Don’t forget to apply for your 

Free School Meals and Uniform 

Grant for Primary School. 

Apply online at 

www.eani.org.uk  

Before 28th July to ensure it is 

in place for primary one. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Thank you! 

 

Thank you for choosing to send 

your child to New Lodge 

Nursery this year. 

 

It has been an absolute pleasure 

to get to know them all.  

We will miss them next year. 

 

Please call in on your way past 

to show us your new uniforms 

in September!! 
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